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To: Parents and Guardians of children attending Barry Comprehensive School, Bryn Hafren

Comprehensive School, Ysgol Gymraeg Nant Talwg and Ysgol Gyfun Bro Morgannwg;

Parents and Guardians of children attending feeder schools of Barry Comprehensive School,
Bryn Hafren Comprehensive School and Ysgol Gyfun Bro Morgannwg;

Headteacher, Staff and Governors of Barry Comprehensive School, Bryn Hafren
Comprehensive School, Ysgol Gymraeg Nant Talwg and Ysgol Gyfun Bro Morgannwg; and

Prescribed Consultees

Dear Consultee,
Consultation on proposals to transform secondary schools in Barry

| enclose a copy of the consultation document that describes our proposals and explains how
you can respond.

The consultation period runs from 11" May 2015 to 6™ July 2015.

Drop in sessions for parents have been arranged on Tuesday 2" and Wednesday 3™ June at
Barry Memorial Hall from 3.30 — 7.30 pm. Parents can drop in at any point during these
sessions. The consultation document provides information about other meetings and
workshops.

The document is available to view online at www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/barryschools

If you have any queries, please contact Mike Matthews on 01446 709727 or e-mail at
MMatthews@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk

We look forward to hearing your views.

Yours sincerely,

A Browa

Anne Brown
School Organisation Manager

Correspondence is welcomed in Welsh or English/Croesawir Gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg neu yn Saesneg
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